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23 January 2019 

 
Judena Ormsby 
fyi-request-9442-4a22a160@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Judena,                      OIA-4615 

 
 
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 21 January to the Ministry of Transport which was transferred to the NZ 
Transport Agency requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982: 

 
I am after the cctv footage from lights(intersections) cnr of rutherford street and ferry road 
also cnr of radley street and ferry road and cnr of garlands and port hills road  between 
monday 14th january 2019 and friday jan 18th 2019 between hrs of 8am to 3pm my reason 
for this is my 2002 red holden vx was stolen from my home and have also left damage to my 
garage where the car was kept locked these are the accessible roads i am hoping the theif took 
with cctv footage.If not all footage anything helps. 

 

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of NZ Police. 
Accordingly, we are transferring your request to NZ Police under section 14 of the Official Information 
Act 1982. 
 
You will, therefore, receive further correspondence on your request from NZ Police the time limit for 
their response to you will be 20 working days from 21 January 2019, so you can expect a response 
from them on or before 20 February 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Leisa Coley 
Manager, Ministerial Services 


